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SUBJECT: Changes to Interstate Case Processing 
……………………………………………………………………………………....................... 

Please contact the Policy Unit if you have any questions regarding these or any other changes at 
GEARUP>DCSE Collaboration – Teams>Policy Questions or 602-771-8127 

The IV-D PARTNERS should send POLICY inquiries directly to DCSE-POLICYQUESTIONS@azdes.gov

……………………………………………………………………………………………………. 
Changes are coming in the way we process interstate cases. 
 
Nationally, some states may have already implemented the following changes: 
 

•       Interstate cases are now being called intergovernmental cases in order to recognize that we 
have cases with Tribes and countries as well as states. Intergovernmental cases are also 
those cases where we are asking for arrears only.  

 
•       The RJ now pays for genetic testing fees. 

 
•       The IJ has to provide the interest amount owed on a case to the RJ at least once a year or 

upon request. 
 

•        States must ask for and provide new information electronically as much as possible. 
 

•       The RJ must close a case and stop their IWO within 10 days of receiving the IJ’s request for 
closure of their case and let the IJ know when they have closed their case. 

 
At this time, Arizona is in the process of making the changes that are scheduled to be completed by 
March 31, 2011. 
 
Staff will be notified of the changes as they occur by System Alerts and Policy Updates.   
 
Staff are urged to view this information directly on GEARUP and not create a separate personal file. You will find 
this Policy FYI on GEARUP via this file path: DOCUMENTS>PPU’S>Policy FYI. Click on the Policy FYI folder to 
view a list of Policy FYI notices. 
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